y United | unpril
Naﬂons Recommendations Database

Addressee: Member states

Paragraph #63 Session #20 (2021)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum notes with concern that the COVID-19 pandemic has
increased sexual and reproductive health challenges worldwide and stresses that
there is a need for Governments to implement the commitments they made
during the summit held in Nairobi in 2019 to mark the twenty-fifth anniversary of
on the International Conference on Population and Development.
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